
From: Wu, Katie
Sent: 6/13/2014 11:04:36 AM
To:

Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov); Skala, Pete (pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Pulsifer, Thomas R. (thomas.pulsifer@cpuc.ca.gov); Edmister, Todd 
(Todd.Edmister@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Extension to Comply with OP 14 of D. 13-09-023

To all parties in R.13-11-005 and R.12-01-005:

Please find attached a letter from the Executive Director granting Energy Division an extension 
of time to comply with Ordering Paragraph (OP) 14 of D.13-09-023. OP14 requires 
Commission staff to provide feedback to the investor-owned utilities (IOUs) on their respective 
ex ante review activities at various points each program year.

Since the Efficiency Savings and Performance Incentive (ESPI) mechanism was adopted in 
September 2013, Commission staff and consultants prepared and delivered feedback to the 
IOUs on their 2013 ex ante activities. Using the lessons learned from 2013, staff believes that 
an extension will allow for the development of more thoughtful and actionable feedback to the 
IOUs, as opposed to a rushed deliverable that would not be as beneficial. The extended 
deadlines for 2014 ex ante feedback to the IOUs are:

Required Action Prescribed
Deadline*
6/1/2014
7/1/2014
1/31/2015
2/15/2015

Expected Deadline

Mid-2014 feedback 
Mid-2014 feedback discussion 
Final 2014 feedback 
Final 2014 feedback discussion

7/15/2014
8/15/2014
3/31/2015
4/15/2015

*Prescribed dates were established in Attachment 5 of D. 13-09-023.

If you have any questions, please contact Katie Wu (katie.wu@cpuc.ca.gov).

Best,

SB GT&S 0073867
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Katie

Katie Wu

Regulatory Analyst - Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2452
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